
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Revenue Effects ) 
Upon Missouri Utilities of the Tax Cuts ) Case No. AW-2018-0174 
And Jobs Act of 2017. ) 
 

STAFF’S REPORT 
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, by and 

through counsel, and hereby tenders its Report to the Commission as directed by the 

Commission’s Order Opening a Working Proceeding Regarding the Effects Upon 

Missouri Utilities of the Tax Cuts of 2017 and Directing Response, issued on January 3, 

2018.  Staff notes that the company responses to the question, “Please calculate the 

first-year approximate annual Missouri jurisdictional change in cost of service for your 

utility that is projected to result from implementation of the Tax Cuts and Jobs Acts of 

2017 (all other things being equal) and provide supporting workpapers for this 

calculation,” were designated “confidential” by the companies and are so treated here. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Kevin A. Thompson  
Kevin A. Thompson 
Chief Staff Counsel  
Missouri Bar No. 36288 
 
Missouri Public Service Commission  
P. O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102  
(573) 751-6514 (Telephone)  
(573) 526-6969 (Fax)  
kevin.thompson@psc.mo.gov 
 
Attorney for the Staff of the  
Missouri Public Service Commission 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served electronically 
upon all parties, or their representatives, pursuant to the Service List maintained by the 
Commission’s Data Center on February 13, 2018. 

 
/s/ Kevin A. Thompson 

 


